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First name: Dereck

Last name: Houge
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Title: 

Comments: Please keep our public lands open for snowmobiling! It is what my family loves to do together, we

spend all summer waiting to ride. I would like to see our children be able to enjoy thes same activities. 

Thanks, 

Dereck Houge

28392 Redhead Dr 

Underwood, mn 56586


